
Town of New Hartford 

Water Pollution Control Authority 

Thursday, March 5, 2020 

7:00 PM 

Town Hall 

 

 

Notice of Cancellation of Meeting 

 

 

The Regularly Scheduled Meeting of the WPCA scheduled for Thursday, March 5, 2020 has been 

cancelled. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Christine Hayward, Administrative Assistant 

 


